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IMPORTANT: TIMELY FILING REQUIREMENTS 
FOR CLAIMS FOR CHIP ENROLLEES  
Claims Must Be Submitted Within 180 Days  
 
The Pennsylvania Children’s Health Insurance Program (CHIP) requires providers to submit all claims 
for services provided to CHIP enrollees to Highmark within one hundred and eighty (180) days 
from the date of service or discharge. 
 
This CHIP requirement applies to all managed care organizations that offer CHIP coverage, including 
Highmark. 
 
Timely filing requirements are included in the CHIP attachment of your Highmark Provider 
Agreement. In addition, the timely filing time frame and additional information related to CHIP can be 
found in the Highmark Provider Manual’s Chapter 2, Unit 3: Other Government Programs. 
 

http://content.highmarkprc.com/Files/EducationManuals/ProviderManual/hpm-chapter2-unit3.pdf

